
Notification• July 2022  

 

 

OFFICIAL 

Pedestrian Crossing Upgrade 
Christie Downs Railway Station - Update 

 

We recently notified you of works being undertaken to activate the rail pedestrian crossing at Christie 

Downs Railway Station between Justin Crescent and Finbar Crescent, Christie Downs. 

We wish to advise that intermittent night works scheduled to be completed in late July will now 

continue through to Friday, 5 August 2022, weather permitting, due to the recent wet weather. 

Hours of work will be between 5pm and 7am each night. 

Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times via the existing crossing. Please observe signage 

and look both ways when crossing. 

Some noise, dust and vibration may be experienced from construction machinery. Every effort will 

be made to minimise disruption to residents and pedestrians during these works. 

During night works, temporary lighting towers will be installed along the crossing to ensure safe 

working conditions for the team. 

The final signalling commissioning and activation of the crossing is planned to occur between 

October and November 2022 and will take approximately two weeks to complete. Further information 

will be provided closer to the time. 

There will be no impact to public transport services as part of these works.  

For further information on public transport services, please call Adelaide Metro on 1300 311 108 or 

visit www.adelaidemetro.com.au 

Enquiries to: DIT Engagement  

Email  DIT.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au 

The Department for Infrastructure and Transport appreciates your co-operation and patience while 

these important works are undertaken. 

 

Kind regards  

Community and Stakeholder Engagement Team 
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